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Pawnee City School Board meets

(KLZA)-- The Pawnee City School Board approved a resolution to increase the
base growth percentage to determine the Districts Property Tax Request
Authority for fiscal year 2023-24 when they met Monday evening.

The resolution passed 5-1 with Board member Hope Koester casting a nay vote.

In other business the Board recognized the Pawnee City Education Association to
be the bargaining unit for the 2024-25 teacher negotiations.

Board members discussed but too no action on declaring if the school would play
6 or 8-man football for the 2024 and 2025 seasons. If Pawnee City plays 6-Man
for the two-year cycle they would be ineligible to participate in the playoffs due to
enrollment numbers based on the projected number of boys in high school during
the cycle. Projections have Pawnee City right at the cutoff for determining which
division to participate in.

Pawnee City is playing 6-Man football this season which is the final year of the
current cycle.
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